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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

DATE:  September 18, 2024 

RE:  3700 Sunrise Lane (permit application # T2024-0314) 

FROM:  Amy Dismukes 

An application was received requesting the removal of (2) Seagrape 
trees due to structure. Once a hedge has now gotten out of control.  

A site inspection was done and documented the following        

TREE SPECIES: Coccoloba uvifera 
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

There are two trunks where the facing sides are flat; i.e. the root 
systems are pushing against each other. 
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

Both trunks have a considerable amount of damage and 
“weeping” 
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

Normal decorative bark sloughing is acceptable, however, these 

are rather large wounds that may be a result of previous storm 

damage.  
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
by Urban Forestry 
Manager:  Removal is 
recommended for 
both tree due to the 
damaged trunks. 

Diameter:  30” 

Location:  50% (tree is not visible to the public but located on the 
edge of the canal, therefore, visible to neighbors and boaters. 

Species:  100% (on protected tree list) 

Condition:  65% (there is a lot of damage to the bark and lower 
trunks of both trees) 

Total Average Value =  72% 

Value x Diameter = 30” x 72%  

21.6 replacement caliper inches 
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